
 

The Imperial Sovereign Court of Spokane 

 

 

2023 Scholarship Application 
 

Notice to the applicants: Scholarship recipients will be announced at Coronation 2022 on 

October 21
st
, 2023. Applicants will be notified by phone and must present proof of 

enrollment prior to receiving their check. 

To be considered, all applications must be received by October 6
th

, 2023. 

Applications can be submitted via mail to the Imperial Sovereign Court of Spokane at 

iscsmedia50@gmail.com 

You may attach additional pages to this form for additional comments. The 

Imperial Sovereign Court of Spokane thanks you for your interest. 

 

FOR OFFICIAL USE ONLY ----------------------------  Application #__________ 

Name:                                                                   Date of Birth:     

Address:                                                                             City/State          

Phone/Cell:   



 
The Imperial Sovereign Court of Spokane 

 P.O. Box 65  

Spokane, WA 99210-0065 2019 

 

 

To be Eligible for this Scholarship 
 

 

 Applicants must demonstrate a financial need 

 

 Have a Minimum 3.0 GPA 

 

 Be a Washington State Resident 

 

 

Name of University/College: Washington State University 

Major:                                                      GPA:   

Degree Goal: GRADUATE:  UNDERGRADUATE:     

Number of Years Completed:       Expected Graduation Date:    

Name of Advisor or School Official:         

              

Cost of Annual College Tuition (excluding room and board):     

Other Financial Assistance You are Receiving:          

Monthly Income and Source:          



 
The Imperial Sovereign Court of Spokane 

 P.O. Box 65  

Spokane, WA 99210-0065 2019 

 

FOR OFFICIAL USE ONLY ------------------------------------ Application #__________  

 

Career Goals:                                           

 Please tell us about yourself:  

 

  

 Please briefly state your affiliation with the community and public in general:  

 

 

 

 Please briefly state any special circumstances you feel the ISCS should be aware of:  

 


